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Dear Parents, 

Seasonal Greetings.  Please note the important information regarding the Fee. 

1) As informed earlier, the fee has been revised with 15% hike in Tuition Fee as well as 

Annual Charges.  Though we are not collecting annual charges now, tuition fee with the 

revised charges has to be paid which is as follows: - 

 

Tuition Fee per Month 

Class                             Tuition Fee 

I to V                               Rs. 2,905/- 

VI to VIII                              Rs. 3,045/- 

IX & X                                             Rs. 3,235/- 

XI & XII (Humanities)                            Rs. 3,615/- 

XI & XII (Science)                              Rs. 3,990/- 

XI & XII (Commerce)                                          Rs. 3,515/- 

 

2) As informed in the previous circular, we have informed Directorate about the revision of 

the fee & we are waiting for the permission / approval.  As the fee revision is done after ‘5’ 

years, we are expecting permission from the Directorate and anticipating the co-operation 

of the parents as the hike is quite nominal (Rs. 300 to Rs. 550 per month). 

Hence, we request the parents to pay the revised fee.  Incase if the permission is denied by 

the DEO, excess amount will be adjusted in the subsequent installments.  And it is also to 

remind the parents that as per the norms ‘12’ months Tuition Fee has to be paid, which 

is mandatory.  School is facing the financial crunch as there is no other option except 

revising the fee to maintain the quality of teaching. Due to financial constraints school is 

unable to pay full salaries to the staff.  Hence, parents have to pay the tuition fee 

regularly &before 10th of every month and with late fee by 15th of every month. Hope 

parents will understand & co-operate with the school authorities. 

3) Online classes will be conducted from 7th April 2021 for Classes I to IX.  Classes X & 

XII will have online classes from 9th April 2021. On the first day, Class teachers will 

give the timetable and the guidelines. Till 14th May, students will have all the eight 

periods, with a ten-minute gap in between the periods and after the 4thperiod, there 

will be a lunch break for 20 minutes.  

I express my sincere gratitude to all the parents for the support to the school in past 

years and looking forward the same this year too. 

Mr. M. BOYAZ 

Principal cum Manager    

 
 


